
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 7, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Bob Rohrlack story in “Delta Business Journal” 
 
CC:  Lee Ann 
 
 
I spoke today with Nancy Hirst, who is doing the December cover story on Bob Rohrlack 
for the “Delta Business Journal.”  She has spoken with Bob already, and is extremely 
impressed with what she’s found out so far in her research. 
 
She would like to have a few words from you for her story.  Her deadline is next Friday, 
November 16.  If you would prefer to talk with her directly, her number is 504-527-6370.  
If not, I can draft some comments and get them to her. 
 
 
 


